
Please support SB574 so motorcyclists such as myself can be a little more certain that we might be able to make it home from work. 
The data shows that lane sharing is not only safer for motorcyclists, but it also helps reduce traffic and toxic emissions. I support 
SB574 and I hope you will as well. 


